
FIFTH AMENDMENT TO  
AGREEMENT FOR CONSULTANT SERVICES  

 
This Fifth Amendment to Agreement for Consultant Services ("Amendment") by and between the CAMBRIA 
COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT (“CCSD”) and MOSS, LEVY & HARTZHEIM, LLP 
(“Consultant”) is made and entered into this 13th day of June 2024.  

WHEREAS, the parties entered into an Agreement for Consultant Services dated June 30, 2020 (the 
“Agreement”), wherein the Consultant was to provide audit services to the CCSD. The Agreement was amended 
on January 14, 2021, September 9, 2021, August 18, 2022, and July 20, 2023, to extend the term and increase the 
amount of compensation; and  

WHEREAS, the parties desire to further amend the Agreement to extend the term and increase the amount of 
consideration as set forth herein. 

NOW THEREFORE, for valuable consideration, the receipt and sufficiency of which is hereby acknowledged, 
the parties agree as follows:  

1. Exhibit “A” of the Agreement, as amended, shall be replaced with the Consultant’s proposal dated May 
16, 2024, attached hereto as Exhibit “A” and incorporated herein by this reference. 

2. The term of the Agreement shall be extended to June 30, 2025. 
 

3. Except as modified herein, all other terms and conditions set forth in the Agreement, as amended, shall 
remain unchanged and shall continue in full force and effect.  

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, CCSD and CONSULTANT have executed this Amendment the day and year first 
above written.  

CAMBRIA COMMUNITY SERVICES 
DISTRICT: 
 
 
By:  
Matthew McElhenie, General Manager 
 

MOSS, LEVY & HARTZHEIM, LLP: 
 
 
 
By:       
     Travis Hole, CPA 

ATTEST: 
 
Haley Dodson, Confidential Administrative 
Assistant 
 

 

 
APPROVED AS TO FORM: 
 
      
Timothy J. Carmel, District Counsel 
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2400 Professional Parkway, Suite 205 Santa Maria, CA 93455   Tel 805.925.2579 Fax 805.925.2147   mlhcpas.com 

BEVERLY HILLS ∙ CULVER CITY ∙ SANTA MARIA 

May 16, 2024 

RE: Request for cost proposal 

To whom this may concern, 

This is a response to the Cambria Community Services District’s request for cost proposal of 
audit services for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2024.  

Our all-inclusive price for the District’s audit services are as follows: 

FY 23-24 
$23,615 

Our all-inclusive price for the Financial Transaction Report is as follows: 

FY 23-24 
$1,000 

If you have any questions, please contact us at our office. 

Moss, Levy & Hartzheim LLP 
Santa Maria, CA  

Exhibit A
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